

Tuesday, January 22, 2013 @ 9:30 a.m.

In Observance of the 40th Anniversary of Roe v. Wade Decision



The Respect Life Mass will be celebrated by Bishop David M. O'Connell, C.M. Cathedral of St. Mary of the Assumption 151 N. Warren St., Trenton, NJ.

There will be a Rally for Life on the State House steps from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm. This is a short walk from the Cathedral.

For more information contact Donna Goodwin, Coordinator, Respect Life Ministry Department of Pastoral Care, 609-403-7192.

